
Week Commencing: 8.5.23 

Today we celebrated the upcoming coronation with a red, white and blue themed day. Classes took part in      

various activities and we enjoyed extended playtime with music in the sensory garden (before the rain came!). 

Look out for the photos on Facebook and our school website. 

I hope that you and your families enjoy the extended weekend—whatever your plans are. 

 

Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays coming up!……  

Clara (Willow) and Matthew (Holly) 

Enjoy your special day! 

 

Upcoming Dates 

8.5.23 Bank Holiday. School shut. 

12.5.23 International Nurses Day 

26.5.23 Living with Luke play being 

held at the school 

28.5.23 Last day before Half Term 

5.6.23 Return to School. 

7.6.23 Whole School trip to         

Paradise park 

12.6.23 End of year reports out this 

week. 

14.6.23 Parents Evening 

Siblings 
 
A gentle reminder, if you have not done so already, please go on 

to Arbour and add details of siblings for your child.  

Staffing news 

As I’m sure the school community are already aware, our Blue 

class teacher, Alicia, is expecting a baby. She will begin her       

maternity leave mid June. We are excited to meet the latest     

arrival to her family when the time comes! 

Red class teacher, Josh, is moving on to pastures new in July. We 

wish him best in his next chapter. 

We are currently recruiting for teachers. 

We also wish our LSA’s Kirsty and Lucy best of luck for when the 

time comes for them to leave to have their babies! 

Foodbank: no assessment or referral needed 

Mon & Fri 11.30-1pm @ 13 Sun Street, Waltham Abbey EN9 1ER 

Tues 11.30-1pm @ Loughton Club, 8 Station Rd, IG10 4NX 

If you require urgent support please contact: 01992842642  

Coffee Morning 

Come and meet the incontinence team 

who are happy to answer any questions 

you may have about toilet training, 

pads, etc. Please let the office know if 

you wish to attend. 

23rd June 10am. 

Big Thank you! 
 
A huge thank you to Gunning London for the donation of a shed 

for the Upper School allotment!  


